
Erratum 

 

Please note the following RFQs No: PR2537 and PR2577 for Provision to Conduct Emission 
Testing on buses (smoke Testing ) and Provision for an independent service provider for supply 
route optimization/study for Metrobus on a once of basis  
closing date has been extended to the 18th June 2024 due to public holiday on Monday. 
 
RFQ document can either be deposited in bid box at: Transportation House, 1 Raikes road, 
Braamfontein, 2001 or emailed to scm@mbus.joburg.org.za. Bids submitted after closing date 
and time will not be considered. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
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